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ASX Announcement  
 
26 August 2016  
 
 
Completion of Security Purchase Plan 
 
ENN is pleased to announce that its Security Purchase Plan (SPP) closed significantly 
oversubscribed. 
 
As a result, all participating securityholders will receive $4,588 worth of new ENN 
securities. 
 
Allotment of 1,621,920 new ENN securities occurred on 26 August 2016 and ENN is 
seeking ASX quotation for the new securities. 
 
 
 
ENDS  
 
For further information regarding this announcement 
please contact:  
 
Glenn Willis 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Elanor Investors Group  
Phone: 02 9239 8400 
Email: gwillis@elanorinvestors.com 
 


